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Gospel Values 

Responsibility  

Community  

Thankfulness 

Compassion 

Wisdom 

Respect 

Classes  

Robins  
Mrs. Harvey  
(Deputy Head Pastoral) 
Wrens 
Miss. Campbell 

R 

Kingfishers 
Mrs. Chalklin 
(KS 1 Leader) 
Skylarks 
Mrs. Pass 
Nightingales 
Ms. Bairos 

Yr 
1/2 

Quails 
Mrs. d’Armada and 
Mrs. Peloe 
Doves 
Mr.Jiggins 
Swallows 
Miss Corcoran 

Yr 
3/4 

Magpies 
Miss Kelly 
Owls 
Mr. Fitt  

Yr 
5 

Eagles 
Mr. Pepper 

Yr 
6 

  

  

Through God’s grace, a community growing in  knowledge and understanding 

 
Christmas Arrangements 

The second advent candle has been lit and we are fast approaching the end of term. 
As always it is a busy and joyful time in school, so we thought it may be useful to 

set out some of the events that will be happening. 
 

School Packed Lunches 
 
Please can we remind parents that if you child is choosing a packed 

lunch, it must be a healthy choice. For example, it should include  
sandwiches or pasta salad, a piece of fruit, and a small treat.  

Energy drinks are not suitable and as we are a NUT FREE school, 
Nutella or chocolate spread sandwiches are not allowed and will be 

removed from your child’s packed lunch 

Christmas Cards 

 
The Christmas post box is in the Hall 
awaiting all your Christmas cards! Please 
make sure that everyone’s names are 
clearly written on the card and the child’s 

class.  
 
The box will be emptied 
daily after lunch and the last 
delivery day will be the 18th 

December.  

Christmas Dinner 
 

Remember this Thursday  the 14th 
December is the school Christmas 

Dinner!  
This is always a special day with 

Christmas songs playing in the hall 

and staff helping out in the kitchen!  
 

Christmas Parties 
 

Keep a look out this week for individual letters 
from class teachers explaining when the class 
Christmas Parties will take place and for any 

party food donations needed 
 

Carol Concert 
 

Parents are very welcome to join us on 
the 19th December for our school Carol 
Concert. It will take place in the Hall at 
2.15pm and is a lovely way to end the 

term.  
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Top Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes who made it to the top of 

the attendance tree! 
 
1st - Robins (100%) 
 
2nd - Magpies 
 
3rd -  Wrens 

For recent updates, news 
and information please visit 

our school website: 

 
www.stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk 

 

11th Dec—KS1 Nativity 
12th Dec—KS1 Nativity 
14th Dec—School Christmas Dinner  
15th Dec—PTA Disco 
18th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day 
18th Dec—Christmas Craft Day 
19th Dec—Carol Concert 
 

Cambridge Schools Cross Country competition 
 

Last Monday we took a squad of 44 Key Stage 2 runners to the Cambridge Schools 

Cross Country competition. All the children completed a tough hilly course and 
showed the qualities of resilience and determination.  

Carols at Kings College 
 

Year 6 were very lucky to be invited to a Carol Concert held especially for local schools 
at Kings College in Cambridge.  It was a wonderful experience which got everyone in the 

mood for Christmas! 


